
FREE INVASIVE PLANT TRAINING WORKSHOP! 
Tuesday, March 30, 2010 

4-6pm, Rossland Library 

 

Join the province-wide “Spotter’s Network” team and learn how to identify and report 

invasive plants on your property and in your community. Invasive plants are spreading 

rapidly across BC, impacting the environment, economy, and in some cases, human 

health and safety. 

 

We need your help to detect these “unwanted” invaders and prevent their further 

establishment. Join us for a 1-1.5 hour training workshop hosted by the Friends of the 

Rossland Range from 4:00-6:00pm, Tuesday March, 30th at the Rossland Public Library.  

 

At this special workshop, which was developed by the Invasive Plant Council of BC, 

participants will gain knowledge and understanding of invasive plants, how they are 

impacting communities in BC, and practical tools to report them.  

 

Join us and become a “Spotter” for your region!  

 

For more information and to register, contact Jennifer at the Central Kootenay Invasive 

Plant Committee at (250)362-9646. Together we can stop the spread! 

 
(Location is subject to change based on attendance, so please be sure to register! Thank you!) 

 


